

# Bramley Village Society

## Minutes of Meeting

Date: 7th January 2016  
Location: Bramley Village Hall  
Present: Joe O'Connell, Richard Farr, Alan Deal, Steve Moschidis, Phil Scattergood,  
Des Parker, Tony Allenby  
Apologies: Murray Campbell, Margaret Darvill  
Public Present: Sue O'Connell

---

### 2. Minutes of previous Meetings

The minutes of the December meeting were agreed and signed.

Actions

### 3. Matters Arising (Where not covered elsewhere)

- New treasurer still wanted if any volunteer can be identified.

All

### 4. Correspondence

Phil tabled a letter dated 15 August 2015 from the occupier of 51 Eastwood Road querying the contravention of Planning Permission conditions by the occupiers of 41b Eastwood Road (Conversion of garage to habitable room).

Committee requested Richard to write to Waverley Planning querying why not enforced.

RF

### 5. Finance

Sue O'Connell has been added as a signatory for the BVS bank a/c.

### 6. Planning

#### 6.1 Land on A281 (near school) between road and Greenway.

- Response to the Parish Council offer of £5K to the Estate Agent was 'in the wrong ball park'. Joe to continue to liaise with Maurice on this issue.

JO'C

#### 6.2. WA/2015/2395 – Dunsfold Park, Stovolds Hill, Cranleigh

- Submission for Outline Planning for 1800 homes has now been made and is available on line.
- Proposals for improved transport infrastructure are limited to junction improvement at the Shalford A281 roundabout, and increased bus services to Dunsfold.
- Impact on Bramley would be increased traffic and congestion, key issue may in fact be safety related to emergency vehicle response times.
- Richard Seaborne is progressing for Bramley Parish Council.
- BVS will support BPC and keep informed.
- All to familiarise themselves with the current submission.
- **Latest date for comments to Waverley is 5 Feb 2016 – day after next BVS meeting.**

JO'C/RF  
All

### 7. Communication

#### 7.1 BVS Website.

- Website is not publishing updates input by Joe. Steve is working on solution.
- Phil to check if he has e-copies of 'historic' minutes and if so supply to Joe for upload.
- Businesses directory to be uploaded.

SM  
PS  
JO'C

**8. Events**

**8.1** *Repeat of open evening for Bramley businesses.*

Phil working on.

PS

**8.2** *Bramley Showcase*

- Monday 7<sup>th</sup> March in the Village Hall – (Booking confirmed with Dennis Loudon)
- Joe to write copy and forward to Richard for inclusion in Bramley Update.

JO'C/RF

**8.3** *BBQ, in co-operation with cricket club.*

Sue O'Connell has taken on organisation of the event and will liaise with John Voking of the Cricket Club.

SO'C

**9. Scheduled meeting dates**

4 Feb, 3 March, 7 April, 5 May, 2 June, 7 July 2016.

**10. Next meeting**

Thursday 4th February at 8pm in the Village Hall meeting room.

**11. Any Other Business**

- Twinning Group quiz night 27 Feb. Phil to book table for BVS team.
- BVS volunteer clean-up for village on say 4 times p.a. basis. Richard to contact Kathy Victor with proposal.
- Puddle in front of village shops, also outside Bramley Grange. Richard to contact SCC Highways.
- Phil tendered his apologies in advance for the next meeting.

PS

RF

RF

**Distribution** BVS committee members, BPC liaison – Sue O'Connell